
PUBLIC NOTICE 
For 

Emergency Air Quality Construction Permit #3337-EP 
For 

Barlovento LLC2 
 
Barlovento LLC2 (Barlovento) has submitted an air quality permit application for an emergency permit for a 
temporary concrete batch facility to be constructed and operated at Kirtland Air Force Base in Albuquerque, 
New Mexico.  The City of Albuquerque Environmental Health Department (Department) has evaluated 
Barlovento’s request for the emergency air quality permit.  The Department issued on January 22, 2018 
Emergency Air Quality Construction Permit #3337-EP to Barlovento since the project is considered mission 
critical to host unit 377th Air Base Wing’s mission to provide nuclear surety, expeditionary forces, and 
support to base operations.  Emergency Air Quality Construction Permit #3337-EP has been issued under 
the provisions in 20.11.41.24 NMAC. 
 
The project consists of repairing Taxiway Pad 5 located at UTM 358014E, 3878035N.  It is expected to be 
completed in less than nine months.  Dust collected from the weigh hoppers, cement/fly ash silo and mixer will 
be routed to a bag house. 
 
A copy of the permit application and permit are available for inspection by the public at the Department 
offices, which are located at One Civic Plaza, Room 3047.  For more information call Regan Eyerman, 
Environmental Health Scientist at (505) 767-5625.   
 
NOTICE FOR PERSON WITH DISABILITIES: If you have a disability and require special assistance to 
participate, please contact Regan Eyerman at 505-767-5625 and special assistance will be made available to 
you to review the above application.  The City of Albuquerque does not discriminate on the basis of race, 
color, national origin, age, disability, religion, ancestry, sexual orientation, gender identity, spousal affiliation 
or sex.  If you believe you have been discriminated against, you may submit a complaint at 
www.cabq.gov/humanrights/filing-a-complaint. You may also contact Gabe Campos at ODHR@cabq.gov or 
505-768-4589. 
 
Albuquerque Journal 


